
 

Trustee Website Committee Report 

Purpose: 

1. To oversee the Trustee website. 

2. To periodically review all websites that infer or imply membership or representation of the Fellowship or 

Corporation of Gamblers Anonymous, and evaluate the websites for compliance with approved Local 

Area Website Guidelines. Trustees and area trusted servants will be made aware of any deficiencies 

that need to be corrected. Websites from outside entities are not included. 

3. To review new designs, features, enhancements and any other changes that would be demonstrated to 

the Board of Trustees for approval and deployment to any website approved by the Board of Trustees. 

Board of Trustees Chair Liaison: Andy R. 
Chairman of the Committee: Jane L. - Area 3A 
Use this email address to contact the Chair of this committee trustee.site.admin@trusteewebsite.com 
Committee members are Mike R. Area 6A, Mitch L. Area 15, Steve T. Area 14, Steve P. Area 6 
 

Trustee Website Committee Monthly Report – March 2018 

The month of March kept the committee busy working on preparing and posting items to the Trustee 

Website for the upcoming Cancun Trustee Meeting.  Mike R. did a fantastic job once again keeping 

up with all of the rolling agenda items that were submitted along with coordinating the submissions 

with Andy R. for approval and acceptance.   

Once the agenda closed, Andy organized and ordered the agenda items in record time which gave 

Mike and I ample time to create both the formatted meeting agenda and absentee ballot.  This time, 

we were required to pay a small fee of $19 to use the software for developing the absentee ballot, a 

small price to pay for a great tool that worked well for us in Ontario.  Mike and I also updated all of the 

resource documents on the site and for downloading in preparation for Cancun.  

We seem to be receiving more contacts to the website administrator since launching the new site 

most likely because it is easier to find it on the site.  The questions range from local members on 

process, posting announcements on the site, and one area is interested in starting a local blog for its 

members.  

I will not be attending the Cancun meeting and Mike R. will be presenting the committee report. 

 

Jane L., Chair   
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